
 

Holmdel High School Graduation is 
June 22nd 

 
 
 
 

We are in need of volunteers to check in and chaperone 
for Project Graduation. 

 
Description: 
Meet at the HS Commons at 9:15 PM on June 22nd to assist with getting the 
senior Class of 2017 checked-in to board the buses to the Atlantic Club.  You 
ride the buses with the Senior’s and once at the Atlantic Club are paired up with 
another parent and given a station. So bring a friend and have a night of catching 
up while you help the HHS Senior Class of 2017 enjoy their last night together as 
a class. Around 3:30/4 the seniors board the buses back to HHS.  We expect to 
arrive back at HHS around 4/4:30. 
 

Check-In and Chaperone Signup Link: 
 

http://signup.com/go/KldVxtM 
 
 

We realize everyone’s time is valuable and appreciate all 
who volunteer to help the Class of 2017 have a safe and 

memorable graduation night. 
 
 

Any questions please email holmdelprojectgrad@gmail.com or call 
732-671-1961 (Linda Jackman)   


